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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001
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Ms. Sheila K. Pershall

ATI Specialty Alloys and Components
1600 Old Salem Rd. NE

Albany, OR 97321

SUBJECT: Notice of Timely Renewal Status of Export License XCOM1289
Dear Ms. Pershall:

This letter acknowledges receipt of your application, dated October 6, 2016, for renewal of U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission license XCOM1289. The application has been deemed
“timely” in accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations, Part 110.51(b)(2), which
allows license XCOM1289 to remain valid until issuance of the renewed license. Please retain
this notice to demonstrate proof of a valid license.

Please refer to the expiring license number XCOM1289 in any correspondence or telephone
calls regarding your renewal. For inquiries regarding review status, please contact Stanley
Freeman at 301-287-9064 or email Stanley.Freeman@nrc.gov. For inquiries that are technical
in nature, please contact Stephen Baker at 301-287-9059 or email Stephen.Baker@nrc.gov.

All written correspondence should be directed to:

Deputy Director

Office of International Programs

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Sincerely,

Peter J. Habighorst, Chief
Export Controls and Nonproliferation Branch
Office of International Programs
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